
FLU VACCINATIONS WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18th 

Parents and Guardians of TC students may also receive the Flu 

Vaccination from 10-11 am.  Please bring your insurance card if you 

have one.  Vaccinations will be free.  Please enter the East High School 

doors by the circle drive.  Vaccinations will be given in the Auditorium.  

Please contact the school by noon on Tuesday, October 17th if you 

would like to receive the vaccination. 


